
The Middlefield Senior Center and Burton Health Care coordinated a Senior 
Prom for local Seniors on Friday, May 10th, 2024.  Over 40 seniors gathered at 

the Middlefield Senior center for the 2024 prom. Many of the seniors mentioned 
that they have never been to prom!  The Middlefield Senior Center employees, 

with the help of Kimberly and the Burton Health Care team finally gave them the 
opportunity.  The day was filled with good food, dancing, live entertainment from 
Terry James, and wonderful prom attire. Thank you to all that made this day so 

special for our Geauga Seniors! 

 

 

 

 



 

 


